Name:	 Date:	
	 Date.	

WORKSHEET - MAKING INFERENCES AND PREDICTIONS

FRANK AND THE HOURGLASS.

Frank was a very talkative little boy. He never saw a new thing without asking a great many questions about it. His mother was very patient and kind. When it was proper to answer his questions, she would do so. Sometimes she would say, "You are not old enough to understand that, my son. When you are ten years old, you may ask me about it, and I will tell you." When his mother said this, he never teased any more. He knew she always liked to answer him when he asked proper questions.

The first time Frank saw an hourglass, he was very much amused; but he did not know what it was. His mother said, "An hourglass is made in the shape of the figure. The sand is put in at one end, and runs through a small hole in the middle. As much sand is put into the glass as will run through in an hour." Frank watched the little stream of sand. He was impatient, because it would not run faster. "Let me shake it, mother," said he; "it is lazy, and will never get through."

"Oh yes, it will, my son," said his mother, "The sand moves by little and little, but it moves all the time. When you look at the hands of the clock, you think they go very slowly, and so they do; but they never stop. While you are at play the sand is running, grain by grain. The hands of the clock are moving, second by second. The sand in the hourglass has run through twelve times. The hour hand of the clock has moved all around its great face. This because they keep work every minute. They do not stop to think how much they have to do, and how long it will take them to do it."



Now, Frank's mother wanted him to learn a little hymn; but he said "Mother, I can never learn it."

His mother said, "Study all the time. Never stop to ask how long it will take to learn it. You will be able to say it very soon." Frank followed his mother's advice. He studied line after line, very busily.

Name:	Date:
QUESTIONS	
 1. Which of the following words best describes Frank? patient smart talkative serious amusing impatient 	
2. Why did Frank find the hourglass amusing?	
He wanted to shake it. It was filled with sand. It had a funny shape.	
3. Do you think Frank learned the lyrics?	
C Yes C No	
4. What encouraged him to learn the lyrics?	
His mother forced him.	
He realized little by little and he would learn.	
He is smart.	
5. Complete the sentences below. Type your answers in the	spaces provided.
Sand in an hourglass runs grain by grain, as the hand in a clock	
	n the shape of a zero.
The sand in the hourglass has run through times in the hourglass has run through	our.
There are minutes in an hour.	